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Comments: In the past 40+ years I have hiked and recreated extensively in the Swan Valley and Mission

Mountains.  The appeal of this rural,  untamed area holds special meaning to many, many native Montanans and

out of state visitors alike.  

 

Several years ago the Montana Legacy Project brokered several large land deals in this area to protect it from

logging and development.  This Project is a testament to the value of the land in its present state for both wildlife

and people to use.   

 

Apparently, now someone feels the need to circumvent this hard fought battle and bring large development to the

area.  By opening the door to this project through a "special use permit" how long does it take before the next

reason to "make this so more people can enjoy it".   

 

We don't need to see what is happening with Glacier Park happen here.   This is an area to get away from

everyone and enjoy nature, not bring internet and the modern comforts.    If you love it the way it is, leave it the

way you found it.  If not, don't change it just because you don't agree.


